
 

 
 
 
 
 
  
2nd July 2018 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer of Students taking part in Sports Day 
 
RE: Sport Day at EIS Sheffield 
 
As part of developing student experiences this year’s Sports Day will take place at the EIS 
Sheffield on Monday 23rd July 2018.  
 
Coaches will depart at 8.45am and return to the School at approximately 3pm.   
 
Students will need to be in Garibaldi PE kit and bring drinks and a packed lunch.  Students 
eligible for Free School Meals will need to collect their lunch from the kitchen on the day. 
Any student who suffers from asthma or any other medical condition must also ensure that 
they bring their inhaler/medication with them. 
 
On the day various photographs and videos shall be taken for benefit of the school’s profile 
and marketing opportunities. If you do not wish your son/daughter to take part in the 
Sports Day at EIS or have their photograph used in anyway, please notify the school on 
01623 464220 or email gcadmin@garibaldi.notts.sch.uk as soon as possible. 
 
This is a fantastic opportunity for students to experience taking part in an event at an 
international sports arena.  
 
Should you have any questions about the competition please do not hesitate to contact the 

PE Department on the school numbers below. 

Yours faithfully 

 

J Aldred 

 
Mr J Aldred 
Deputy Head Teacher  
 
 


